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I thank warmly all the participants of the training of yesterday evening. The session, intense and
spectacular, was filmed with a new digital recorder device. 'Rushes' will allow to build a video
clip of about twenty minutes.
  This last one will be played during the days of registration for the new season 2008-2009,
during the fair to the associations which will take place the weekend of September 6th and 7th,
2008.
  The video will be available on those who wish it. I shall speak about it in a next message.
  
  In the meantime, I realized some photographic pictures to test the device. The camescope
obviously has no qualities of a true camera. The quality of the images is thus a little bit weak.
The aikido being a discipline where everything is in permanent and fast movements, I tried to
take series of photos. The technical limits of the photographic mode of the camescope were
reached. To you to judge.
  
  Gallerie pictures      Clip demonstration of Pascal Olivier      Regards        
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